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CITY of  BRISBANE 
 

 
 

Tuesday, January 21st, 2025 at 5:15PM ● Hybrid Meeting 
 

 
CALL TO ORDER – 5:15 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 
Committee Members Present:  Chair Diane Glazman, Vice-chair Greenlee, Councilmember Davis, 
Councilmember O’Connell, Committee Member Danielle Kellstedt, Committee Member Salmon  
 
Committee Members Absent:  Park & Recreation Commissioner Seawell 
 
Staff Members Present:  Park & Recreation Director Leek, Deputy Clerk Ibarra 
 

A. Consider any request of a City Councilmember to attend the meeting remotely under the 
“Emergency Circumstances” of AB 2449  

None  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
Approved by Salmon, seconded by Davis.  6 Ayes, 0 No’s, 1 Absent (Seawell) 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

B. Approve Minutes from December 10th, 2024 Public Art Advisory Committee  

Approved by Salmon, seconded by Davis.  5 Ayes, 0 No’s, 1 Abstain, 1 Absent (Seawell) 
 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 

C. Meet with Contracted Artists Mc Grath Arts and Angelina Duckett for the Alvarado to San 
Benito Stairway Project 

The Committee met with the Alvarado to San Benito Stairway project contracted artists. The 
contracts were awarded to McGrath Arts for lighting and handrails, and Angelina Duckett for 
the mosaic on the stair risers. The artists from Mc Grath Arts brought some of their art pieces 
as examples for the committee and the public to explore. They discussed design elements for 
the project and gave direction to the artists. They will make a recommendation to City Council 
who will consider final designs at a future meeting. 
 
To View the Artists’ packets presented to Council on November 21st, 2024, please visit the meeting link 
below, Item G: https://www.brisbaneca.org/citycouncil/meeting/city-council-meeting-142  

Public Art Advisory Committee Minutes 

https://www.brisbaneca.org/citycouncil/meeting/city-council-meeting-142


Public Art Advisory Committee 
  1/21/2025 

   
 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
The Committee invited public input and to meet with the two artists to determine final designs 
for the project including lighting, handrails, and a mosaic on the stair risers.  Staff promoted the 
meeting via multiple City communication outlets.  
 
Helga Gerdes wanted more clarification around the lighting and that it would not disturb the nearby 
homes. 
 
Unknown citizen commented on the signage at the top and the bottom of the stairway. 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE 
Tuesday, February 18th at 5:15pm 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
6:25PM 
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